
Upcoming 
Events     

Monday, Jan. 21      

NO SCHOOL 

Friday, Jan. 25           

Parent Step-Up 

Day 

Friday, Feb. 8            

Fun Night 

Wed., Feb. 13            

Classroom Valen-

tine Party 

Fri. –Tues. Feb. 15-

19 

NO SCHOOL 

 

   
   January 10,  2018 

 General Info                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents:  It is hard to believe it has been a month since the last newsletter. 

I hope you had wonderful holidays.  I had lots of time with family.  We had 16 
people in and out for five days.  We had a lot of fun and food; played games and 
lots of grandparent time.  Thank-you for all the gifts and wishes. 

Please closely watch your calendar.  There are many activities until school is out.  
Time will go quickly.  It seems impossible that our preschool year is half over. 

Re-enrollment packets come home on Friday.  The second quarter progress re-
port for preschool also comes home.  Please let me know if you have questions.  
Please let Mrs. Boettcher, Mrs. Myers, or me know if we can help you in any way 
with enrollment.  Packets are due back on February 5. 

Please note the early childhood literacy night on Feb. 21 is being changed. 

We welcome Charlotte Binns to our classroom and her family to Wichita. 

Please keep Mrs. Zych in your prayers as she had surgery over New Year’s.  We 
hope she is back soon.  I am thankful Mrs. Rickman and Mrs. Parker have been 
helping us. 

Classroom Activities 
Mr. L with Lemon Lollipops came.  “L” can be a difficult sound so we are practic-
ing a lot.  We are also reviewing the letters and sounds A-L.  We played with link-
ing ladders; Legos; Lincoln Logs; and a favorite, the light table. 

Mrs. Boettcher led preschool chapel and brought three kings and talked about 
their gifts and the Light of the Star and Light of Jesus.  In Jesus Time we are con-
tinuing with the Jesse Tree. 

In math we are beginning simple addition.  We are adding the number of girls 
and boys.  We have counting dogs to help us. 

We will be talking about Kansas and looking at the U.S. and state maps.                    
I hope you have a warm weekend. 

Our son, Jeff, is closing on a house tomorrow.  Our weekend will be spent clean-
ing and painting.                            In love and service,  Mrs. Newlin 

 


